
 

 
 

To Celebrate the Polish Library Building Association’s 

100 Years of Incorporation, 

The President and all PLBA Members 

Cordially Invite You to Attend the 

 

CENTENNIAL BALL 
Saturday, June 11, 2011 

Polish Hall, 3832 N Interstate Avenue, Portland, Oregon  

Reception starting at 5:00 p.m. 

Official Ceremony and Dinner at 6:00 p.m. 

Centennial Ball starting with Polonez at 8:00 p.m. 

 

 
Tickets at Grandpa’s Café at Polish Hall: 

 
From April 10th until May 10th: 

$50  Adults 
$35  Seniors/Students  

$35  Adults –PLBA members 
$15  Seniors/Students – PLBA members 

 
From May 10th until June 11th: 

$75  Adults 
$35  Seniors/Students 

$50 Adults –PLBA members 
$15  Seniors/Students – PLBA members 


